
I am not an expert in the areas of International Law and Conflicts of Laws. However, I am 
most concerned about whether Australian laws and standards can ever be enforced in another 
country such as Indonesia.  By resuming live exports, we have very little power, if any, to 
police and enforce the standards the Australian government has proposed.  It will only be a 
matter of time before the same atrocities as those we saw on Four Corners will happen again. 
 
Processing the meat in Australia and sending it to Indonesia is the only option which allow 
the Australian government to have a meaningful degree of control over the process.   
 
I am also concerned about the accountability of Meat & Livestock Australia, which I 
understand took $5.00 per head of cattle and completely failed in its duty to beef producers.  I 
would like a framework put in place to make organisations such as this more accountable in 
future. 
 
--  
Kind regards, 
Penny Floyd 
 


